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	REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING: June 28 2017 Atlantic City Convention Center, room 208.   
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:  Last month I paid tribute to the Associations Board of Director’s. This month I would like to thank people who speak on a variety of topics at our meeting.  We usually have a vender speak and display their product – others simply provide us with valuable information that is helpful to traffic officers.  Both are appreciated and informative. While thanking people I would be remiss if I didn’t mention members who give Committee reports.  The information they give is usually beneficial to traffic officers or the Association.  I would also like to remind you that there is no Regular Business Meetings during the months of July and August. If there is something that comes up that should be shared with the membership it will be done through the newsletter or I will call for a special meeting – depending on the topic. Lastly, I wish you and your families a very happy and eventful summer.  New Jersey has the most wonderful beaches and lakes, enjoy both or either. Stay Safe - Tim  
TIRE BILL:  The NJ Senate Commerce Committee passed legislation to prohibit the sale of unsafe used tires that pose a risk to NJ motorists and the public.  S-2790, was introduced and would impose a fine on a business that sells a tire exhibiting unsafe conditions such as worn-out tread, visible damage or improper repairs.  A companion bill, A 3896, introduced by an Assemblywoman unanimously passed the New Jersey Assembly in November.  The bill is supported by the U.S. Tire Manufacturers Association (USTMA), the national trade association for tire manufacturers, the Tire Industry Association and the New Jersey Gas Station-C-Store-Automotive Association (NJGCA).  The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) says that worn-out tires are three times more likely to be involved in a crash than tires with sufficient tread depth. NHTSA crash statistics indicate that about 200 fatalities and 6,000 injuries are attributed to tire-related causes annually. USTMA research shows that more than 30 million used tires are available for sale nationally each year. The legislation does not ban all used tire sales. It targets used tires that have specific, well-established, unsafe conditions.  Tires worn to 1/16th of an inch are considered worn-out and are dangerous because they no longer provide sufficient grip on the road, particularly under wet conditions. Tires with damage exposing steel belts or other internal components threaten a tire’s structural integrity.  Improperly repaired tires can suffer loss of inflation pressure or have hidden damage that may contribute to tire failure. Tires with bulges indicate possible internal damage that can lead to tread separation.                                                                                                               ROADSIDE MEMORIALS:  TRENTON, N.J. (AP) - A move to regulate roadside memorials can be fraught with peril for elected officials.  They cite the need to set standards for the makeshift sites that appear after people are killed in crashes, fearing the memorials will become eyesores or traffic hazards. But they also have to balance those public concerns with sensitivity for those dealing with a loss.  New Jersey is the latest state to consider regulations for memorials. A bill making its way through the state legislature would allow a victim's relative to pay for a sign honoring the person who died and set certain specifications for the markers.  Some residents have questioned the move, saying this is a personal issue that government leaders should stay away from, unless there are overwhelming public safety concerns. 
MEMBERSHIP YEARLY DUES:  Our by-laws indicate that if member department dues are not paid by June 30th the department is dropped from membership.  Our Operations Secretary tells us that 127 departments have not paid their dues for 2017.  Please check and send in a purchase order or otherwise pay the dues to continue your membership.  An invoice is attached to this newsletter for your convenience.
VEHICLE STRIKING OBJECT: According to National Highway Traffic Safety Administration data, in 2010, there were about 51,000 crashes—including almost 10,000 injured persons and 440 known fatalities—involving a vehicle striking an object that came off another vehicle or an object lying in the roadway.  Recent research by the AAA Foundation for Traffic Safety estimated that road debris played a role in more than 50,000 crashes, which resulted in over 9,800 injuries and approximately 125 deaths each year from 2011 through 2014. These numbers are staggering, especially because these crashes were preventable.

DIVERS LICENSE RENEWAL: Governor Christie signed legislation on June 9, 2017 that changes driver’s license expiration dates from the last day of the month every four years to the driver’s birthday.  
As of June 20, 2017 there were 246 traffic fatalities in NJ compared to 247 during the same period in 2016.              
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Deaths: Driver 138/141 Passenger 38/33; Pedalcyclist 06/04; Pedestrian 64/67. Crashes 231/236   
MEMORIAL DAY DEATHS:  2017 - 6. Jersey City, Pedestrian.  Pittsgrove Township, 2 Passenger Car Drivers.  Franklin Township Somerset County, Pedestrian. Little Egg Harbor Township, Passenger Car Driver.  Florence, Passenger Car Driver.

2016 - 13: Belleville, Drugs Passenger Car Driver. Newark, Pedestrian. Newark, Motorcycle Driver. Absecon, Pedestrian. Dover Township Ocean County, Motorcycle Driver. Folsom Boro, Pedalcyclist.  Northfield City,  Pedalcyclist. Pilesgrove Township Salem County, Passenger Car Driver. Paterson, Passenger Car Driver.  Mount Laurel Township, Passenger Car Driver.  Fort Lee, Pedestrian.  West Milford Township, Passenger Car Driver.  Elizabeth, Pedestrian. Maplewood, Pedestrian. Raritan Township, Pedestrian.  
SUMMER MEETING:  The Summer meeting will be on June 28, 2017 at the Atlantic City Convention Center beginning at 10:00 AM.  After the meeting we are invited by the NJ Police Chiefs Association to tour the largest police exposition on the east coast and the most modern police equipment will be on display -  a treat you don’t want to miss.  
SUMMER DRIVING TIPS FROM NHTSA:  NHTSA has composed a list of routine safety procedures that drivers and passengers should follow before, and during, their summer travel.  Perform a basic safety check. Routine car care like tune-ups, battery checks, and tire rotations are important and help with preventing breakdowns. Be sure to also check your vehicle’s tire pressure, wiper blades, fluid levels, lights, and air conditioning before you go.  Check for recalls.  Visit www.nhtsa.gov/recalls to find out about possible safety defects in your vehicle, and help protect your loved ones and other motorists.  Protect your passengers. All drivers and passengers should wear seat belts. Share the road and stay alert! Warmer weather will attract different types of roadway users, including motorcyclists, bicyclists, and pedestrians. Without the protection of a car or truck, these road users are more vulnerable. Store an emergency roadside kit.  In your kit, consider adding a cell phone and charger, first aid kid, flashlight, flares, jumper cables, water, and blankets. Even if you don’t have to use your kit, you’ll have peace of mind knowing that you have these critical items stowed in your cargo.  Don’t drink and drive.  Be responsible, and don’t drink and drive. If you plan to drink, choose a designated driver before going out. Avoid distraction.  Distracted driving can be anything that pulls your attention away from driving, including cell phone use, texting while driving, eating, drinking, and using in-vehicle technologies and portable electronic devices. Observe “Move Over” Laws. Move over and change lanes to give safe clearance to law enforcement officers assisting motorists on the side of the road. It’s the law in all 50 states. Stay connected with NHTSA: Search for open recalls with VIN look up | Download the Safercar.gov. 
WATCH FOR MOTORCYCLES:  Motorcyclist deaths occurred 27 times more frequently than fatalities in other vehicles, based on 2014 fatal crash data. To keep motorcyclists safe, we urge everyone to share the road and be alert, and reminding motorcyclists to make themselves visible, to use DOT-compliant motorcycle helmets, and to always ride sober.
SCHOOLS OUT:  Schools will shut down for the Summer months soon so drivers of autos will have to keep a watchful eye for children playing in the street and near parks where children congregate.  Children often forget safety rules, particularly when playing in the street the first time.  Although the child may be wrong it’s up to drivers to be alert and watch out for their safety.  No one wants to hit a kid!                                      
TEEN DRIVING:   Teens don't get into crashes because they are uninformed about the basic rules or safe driving practices.  Studies show they're involved in crashes as a result of inexperience and risk-taking. Young drivers, particularly 16- and 17-year-olds, have high fatal crash rates because of limited driving experience and immaturity that often result in high-risk behavior behind the wheel. Peer pressure is an especially potent factor. 
NEXT MEETING:  JUNE 28, 2017 – ATLANTIC CITY CONVENTION CENTER- NO MEETINGS JULY & AUGUST 

.                   ALWAYS WEAR YOUR SAFETY BELTS AND BULLET PROOF VEST WHILE ON DUTY                                                         
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Voorhees, NJ 008043
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E-MAIL: njptoa@hotmail.com
2017 INVOICE

DATE
ITEM
AMOUNT
1/1/2017
Annual Membership Dues for Police Department
$50.00
TOTAL:
$50.00
DATE:  1/1/2017   SIGNED:  Timothy Franco,  President.

Our Tax ID number is 22-2344113

Copies of purchase orders can be faxed to 856-783-0012 or scanned for an e-mail and sent to NJPTOA@Hotmail.com.

Note:  If you would like to receive the newsletter by e-mail instead of by postal mail, please send your request to njptoa.tparenti@gmail.com
(Please check mailing label.  Correct if necessary by phone call, text, or e-mail)
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